
March 1, 2017 

Dear Parents and Guardians of DRHS Juniors and Seniors,   

     The post prom party has been planned to ensure that our students have a safe and fun activity 

following prom.  This year, in a effort to use time and funds efficiently, the post prom party will be held 

at the Dell Rapids High School where we will provide many games, activities, prizes, and food.    As 

parents,  it is important that we support and encourage this activity.  Together with your parental 

support, we expect this  to be successful at providing for the safety of our children and helping them 

make good choices.   

     Prom 2017 ends at midnight on April 29th.  Post Prom will be a LOCK-IN event that begins at 

1:00am.  Students will have one hour after Prom ends to change into comfortable clothing and get 

ready for the post prom party.  Students should plan to leave the school after Prom and return prior 

to 1:00am for the post prom event.  Doors will be locked at 1:00am, and there will be no admittance 

after that time.  Students will not be allowed to bring personal belongings (extra clothes, bags, purses, 

etc.) to the post prom party.  Parents, Dr. Kludt, and Deputy Walker will be at the school checking 

students into the post prom party.  Once students have checked into the post prom party, a variety of 

activities will be available to them.  Activities will include a hypnotist and comedian followed by 

individual choices of several activities including Knockerball, air brushed tattoos, a photo booth, casino 

and other various  games.  For knockerball it is recommended to wear gym shoes with non-skid soles.  

We expect the post prom party to end at approximately 4:30am.  All activities are included in the $25 

non-refundable fee required to register for post prom.   

     Please encourage all juniors and seniors and their dates to attend.  They do no need to attend Prom 

in order to participate in the post prom party; however, only those registered for the post prom party 

will be allowed to attend any of the post prom activities.   

     PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR STUDENT TO SIGN UP EARLY!  All DRHS juniors and seniors who attend the 

post prom party will have their name entered once to win a grand prize worth $300.  All students who 

are signed up by April 7th will receive 10 extra chances at the additional prize drawings.   

     Early sign up is the best way for your student to increase their chances of winning big!  All juniors and 

seniors attending the post prom party-and their dates-will be eligible to win additional prizes provided 

by fundraising effort of the post prom committee as well as from generous donors.  All students are 

guaranteed to receive a $25 gift card.   

     The deadline to register for the post prom party is April 21st.  The $25 fee must be paid at the time of 

registration.  Checks should be payable to DRHS Post Prom.  To sign up, students can turn in the fee and 

the required permission form, signed by a parent, to the high school office.   

Sincerely,  

The Dell Rapids Post Prom Committee  


